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Circular Letter No. 1516-014 

November 11, 2015 

Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings of peace and hope in the Infant Jesus! 

 

We would like to thank all of you for your positive response to our drive to raise funds for the victims of 

Typhoon Lando.  Through your generosity, the IJA Volunteers for the Over-All Integration of a Christian 

Education (VOICE) was able to accumulate Php 35,643.40, which was already forwarded to the 

Catholic Educational Association of the Philippines (CEAP) Calamity Fund.  Said fund will be used to 

help the calamity-stricken areas (please refer to the deposit slip and CEAP’s email acknowledgement 
below). 

 

 
 

Thank you and God bless you a hundredfold! 

 

Sincerely,        

 

 

Mr. RENZ ALLEN R. GALI 

IJA VOICE Coordinator 

 

Noted by:           

 

Mrs. ANA MARIE R. NOBLEZA, M.Ed.   Ms. AGNES MARIE F. MALLONGA 

Principal      Campus Coordinator 
 

¤  i N T E G R I T Y  ¤  R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y  ¤  E X C E L L E N C E  ¤  D I S C I P L I N E   ¤  

 

REPLY SLIP 

Name of Student:______________________________________________                                 Class No._______ 

Grade & Section:______________________________ 

 

 We have received and read Circular No. 1516-014 and have noted its contents.  

                                               _____________________________________________ 

                          Printed Name & Signature of Parent/Guardian 

 
Kindly return this slip to the Class Adviser on or before November 13, 2015. 


